
 

   

  

Nativity Performance Thursday 

21st December– N2 

No “normal” nursery sessions 

that day but… 

AM session – Rabbits, Foxes, and 

Hedgehogs – Parents and children 

to arrive from 9:30am 

PM session – Foxes and Owls – 

Parents and children to arrive from 

1pm. 

We will be selling raffle tickets at 

both events. Prizes include a 

Christmas hamper, chocolates and 

wine. 

 

 

 

8th December 2017 

 

Dates 
Tuesday 19th December 

N1 Christmas 

Singalong 

Wednesday 20th 

December – last normal 

day and Christmas 

party day 

Thursday 21st 

December – Nativity 

day only 

Monday 8th January – 

Nursery reopens 

 

 

 

 
Late Pick Up Club 

From January, we are 

making a change to our 

times and prices .You 

will be able to choose 

from the following: 

One hour (2:45 – 

3:45pm) –children will 

do the main activity of 

the club eg arts and 

craft. The charge for 

this will be £5. 

 Up to two hours – 

(latest pick up 

4:45pm). After the 

activity of the club, 

children will be given a 

light snack. Then 

relaxing activities will 

be put out. The charge 

for this extended 

session is £10. 

Attendance  

To avoid the spread of germs we have 

been teaching the children about nose 

blowing, putting tissues in the bin, and 

supervising their hand washing after 

toilet use.  

Thank you for your part in avoiding 

the spead of bugs by keeping your 

child off for 48 hours if they have 

had a tummy bug (48 hours after the 

last incident of sickness/diarrhoea). 

 

Photographs       

Please note that no filming or 

photography (including use of mobile 

phones) is permitted at either the 

nativity (N2s) or the Singalong 

(N1s). 

Please have orders for 

nativity/singalong photos in as soon 

as possible. 

Christmas stockings for sale  

Next week we will be selling some 

Christmas decorations in the porch for 

£1 each. Funds raised will go towards 

the Christmas party. 

 

 

Christmas Party 

Party day is Wednesday 20th 

December. Children may come 

to nursery dressed in their 

clothes for the party. Activities 

will include a party “tea”, a 

magic show and perhaps even a 

visit from Santa! Due to space 

restrictions we are unable to 

invite parents to this event.  
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